From: Margaret Richardson |

Sent: 13 July 2018 10:39

To: Planning
Ce: gordon macqueen

Subject: 58 Camden High Street, NW1 OLT 2018/1179/P
Dear Kristina Smith

We approve the installation of a new shopfront but are very concerned that the proposed rear
extension will obstruct the light of the window at the rear of No 60.

Yours sincerely,

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson,
Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC



